
 
 
 

Friday, 11 February 2022 

 
 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

I can’t believe that we have arrived at the end of this half term already!  Thank you for the continued support you give 

the staff at CNS in continuing to get back to the normality that we all crave at school.  The advice from the Local 

Authority is still not fully clear regarding face coverings in school for after half term, but I expect to find our more 

information next week, which I will pass onto you before we return on Monday 21st February. 

 

Following the half term, we will be having a significant push on standards in terms of uniform.  Tutors will be checking 

the uniform daily and signing standards cards when they do not meet the expectations as outlined in the policy. I attach 

the school uniform requirements for boys and girls and PE Kit, and request that, if there are any items of uniform that 

do not conform to the policy that you remedy this over the half term. Please also note the bullet points at the end of 

each list in terms of expectations around jewellery, head wear etc. 

 

At the end of this half term we bid farewell to Miss Palmer (Teacher of PE) and Miss Ashmore (Teaching Assistant) as 

they move onto pastures new.  We also welcome Miss Lymer (Assistant Headteacher) who will join us straight after 

the half term break.  Mr Forni has become the Lead for the Don Bosco Centre and Miss Welch is now the new Head 

of Year 7.  Congratulations to everyone! 

 

Straight after half term Year 11 have their second round of mocks and I would really encourage all pupils to use the 

time this week to revise and prepare for these fully. 

 

I wish you all a blessed and restful half term. 

 

Andrew Bull 

Headteacher 

 
 
  
  
 


